
October 31, 2023 
 
Hello DSHA Staff, 
 
I hope you are having a great Halloween! Today’s communication reminds you that DSHA will 
transition to the State Network on Monday, November 6th.  It is essential to prepare!  

Setup ID.delaware.gov Log-in Credentials  
If you haven’t done so, complete the setup process to establish your new credentials. You must 
finish this step before logging onto your new laptop for the first time. Contact Anthony Williams 
if you did not receive an email with your new delaware.gov email address and instructions to set 
up your ID.delaware.gov log-in.  
 
Move Files Off the Hard Drive  
Move any documents (docs, images, scans, pictures, etc.) saved to locations such as the 
(Desktop, USB, etc.) to either the (H:) or (T:) Drive.  Otherwise, the files/folders will not be 
available on your new IT Laptops on November 6th.  
 
Need Help? 
Instructions are available at IT Centralization for Delaware State Housing Authority (DSHA) 
Continue to submit any questions or concerns to the feedback box: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DSHAITSurvey 

HAVE A GREAT DAY ON PURPOSE! 
 
 

https://office365.delaware.gov/it-centralization-for-delaware-state-housing-authority-dsha/
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FDSHAITSurvey&data=05%7C01%7CSuzanne.Morris%40delaware.gov%7Cbd58b8f286294802f58d08dbda1a7e98%7C8c09e56951c54deeabb28b99c32a4396%7C0%7C0%7C638343579549573186%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lT2vD2hZat8jMkFzp48iH1zpxRwcy497iW0VKSDFk%2B4%3D&reserved=0

